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I SUPPORT [SB 1589]. 

 

The 'Wave-boats' are nothing less than impressive but...they are too powerful for the 

Newberg pool area. 

 

There is a danger of erosion of the fragile river bank, loss of fish habitat as a result of 

'silt' falling into the river from 'waves' hitting the fragile river bank. 

 

There is property damage to private docks. 

 

There is a safety-actually a significant danger to those; in canoes, paddle-boards, 

small boats used for fishing, and the brave souls who want to go swimming in the 

river.  

 

Don't misunderstand me, I love those 'Wave-boats' but, they are just too powerful for 

the Newberg Pool and surrounding area. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon sadly Concurs. 


